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January 9, 2023 
 
 
The Honorable Ramez Ziadeh 
Department of Environmental Protection 
P.O. Box 2063 
Harrisburg, PA 17105-2063 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Ziadeh,  
 
I am writing to bring to your attention actions taken by the Radiation Protection Advisory Committee (RPAC) at our 
December 9, 2022, meeting.  
 
At the RPAC meeting, the Department presented the Radiological Health Regulation Chapter 218 Fees.  
 
The Committee voted unanimously to concur with the Department’s recommendation to present the final form 
rulemaking package to the Independent Regulatory Review Commission (IRRC). 
 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call me at 724-316-0097 or email me at 
Margaret.blackwood@ahn.org. 
 
 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Margaret S. Blackwood, MS, DABR 
Chair 

 
 
c:  Dwight Shearer, Director, PA DEP BRP 
     John Chippo, PA DEP BRP, RPAC Liaison 
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